
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

CHINO HIGH SCHOOL  

DAILY BULLETIN 

FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 29, 2017 

 

 
COLLABORATION BELL SCHEDULE 

      PER 0  6:28 -  7:24     PER. 4  11:08 - 11:57 
      PER.1  8:20 -  9:09     LUNCH 11:57 - 12:27 
      PER.2  9:15 - 10:07     PER.5   12:33 - 1:22 
      PER.3  10:13 - 11:02    PER.6   1:28 -2:17 

LEARN TODAY, LEAD TOMORROW 
“Education is not the filling of a pail, but the lighting of a 

fire.”  

― W.B. Yeats 

DAILY FACT 
 

 

   

 

 

 SENIOR SECTION 

Seniors- Oct. 11th is School Day SAT…your opportunity to take the SAT for 

Free during the school day. Be prepared for Oct 11th…more information will be 

sent to your English teachers in the days to come, again  

 

Herff Jones (our graduation company) will be here on Tuesday, Oct 3rd. If you 

have any questions about cap and gown please take this time to see them. They 

will be out in the quad during lunch. 

 

 

 

https://www.goodreads.com/author/show/29963.W_B_Yeats


 

 

STUDENT SECTION 
Homecoming is around the corner! Guest passes for homecoming will be 

available Monday, October 2nd. Students,remember it is a process to get these 

approved. Please turn these in on time! 

 

Chino Hills High School will be hosting the district college fair on Monday, 

October 2nd.  Universities and Colleges from all over the country will be in 

attendance.  Admission is free. 

 

The Career Center will be hosting 3 college presentations on Monday.  2nd period 

University of La Verne, 4th period UC Berkeley, and Embry-Riddle Aeronautical 

University 5th period.  Please sign up in the Career Center today. Upcoming 

presentations Life Pacific University, San Joaquin Valley College, Cal Baptist, 

Colorado Mesa, USC, Vanguard, & UC Santa Cruz. 

 

The Library will be sending out statements soon and if you have textbooks that 

you no longer need, they have been changed to lost and will show up as a fine 

until you turn it in.  This will prevent you from participating in extra-

curricular activities.  Please turn in these textbooks, late library books and take 

care of any outstanding fines to avoid a statement going home and missing 

out on the fun! 

 

Students interested in attending Chaffey College or Mt. SAC for Fall 2018, 

please stop by the Career Center to add your name to the interest list.  

Information sessions will begin in November so don’t wait. 

 

Alpha Kappa Alpha Sorority, Inc. will be hosting a College & Career Readiness 

Summit for African-American students in grades 9-12 on October 22, 2017 at 

the Indian Hill Village Conference Center.  Students must RSVP to attend.  

Stop by the career Center for the event flyer. 



 

 

 

 

 

CLUB SECTION 

 
Go to Chipotle on central between 5pm and 9pm today, Friday, Sept. 29th and 

support the AVID program. Show a flyer or remember to tell them you are 

supporting Chino AVID!! 

 

Leo’s Club is hosting a pull tab donation for the Ronald Mcdonald house! Please 

bring your pull tabs to classrooms with Leos boxes or Rm. 58. Help us make a 

difference! 

 

American Red Cross Club is still accepting donations to help those affected by 

natural disasters. Whoever raises the most money in their 4th period class will 

receive an ice cream party. All donations will be picked up during 4th period 

today, Friday, September 29th .  

 

Howdy Cowboys! Stop by chinolariat.com for the inside scoop on the latest school 

news. 

 

Chino High School will again be participating in the Solar Cup competition. At 

this time we are actively recruiting students to join our award winning team.  

We will be having an informational meeting on Tuesday, October 3 at lunch in 

room 34. Any students interested in joining the Solar Cup need to be at this 

meeting. Any questions? please see Mr. Britten in room 34. 

 

 

 

 



Have a great weekend!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

SPORTS SECTION 

 
All 11th grade girls and any 12 grade girls interested in playing soccer must 

come to pre-season conditioning on Tuesday, Oct. 3. Physicals and clearance are 

mandatory. 

 

Girls soccer tryouts begin Monday, October 16th through October 27th. Physicals 

and clearance paperwork must be in training office. No Exceptions. See PE doors 

for further announcements. 

 

Boys soccer, all levels, must have physicals and athletic clearances before 

tryouts. Tryouts are from October 16th to October 27th for all levels. No 

exceptions. 

  
 


